
 

Flora Burt 

We lost one of our dear members, Flora Burt, this month and the women were honoured to put on 

a wake at our Club.  Around 80 friends and relatives were in attendance at the wake. 

With Covid changing the rules and regulations for catering for this, Heather and her helpers 

provided a beautiful spread. 

Fresh sandwiches and Heather’s slices and biscuits were greatly appreciated along with a hot 

cuppa or a cold beer. 

Many members helped set up and put flowers on the tables and many helped wash up and clean 

up at the end.  A big thank you goes to Paul Nichol for supplying and erecting the marquee, 

allowing for shade and comfort for the overflow of guests.  It surely was a whole club effort. 

We will miss Flora in the Club and at the card table. 

Our love and sympathy go out to Grahame and her family. 

 


